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Pre-Reception learn about bees  

 

Pre-Reception have had an incredibly busy and exciting week filled with hands on learning 
and creativity! We kicked off the week with a special visit from our very own beekeeper, Mrs 
Traynor, who spoke to the children all about bees. The children were fascinated to see the 
tools she uses and to learn how honey is collected.  

Alongside our buzzing bee experience, we’ve also been exploring the concept of symmetry in 
a fun and artistic way. The children created their own colourful butterflies by painting one 
side and folding it to reveal a perfectly symmetrical design, which they were very proud of.  

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Miss Gemma Logan 

 

 

 

 


